
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re: Request for Special Temporary Authority to Operate a New Remote VSAT Terminal 

with Intelsat’s Ellenwood, Georgia VSAT Hub; Call Sign E050169 

            File No. SES-STA-20190426-00552 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  

 

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”), herein supplements its above referenced request to update the 

scheduled requested Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) commencement date from May 20, 2019 

to June 3, 2019.  All other information in the STA remains unchanged.     

 

Please direct any further questions regarding this supplement to the undersigned at (703) 559-6949. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Cynthia J. Grady 

 

Cynthia J. Grady 

Senior Counsel 

Intelsat US LLC 

 

 

cc: Paul Blais 
 


